Post Office Box 2009

Letter, Illinois 60629                                 your contact information here
Phone: (773) 000-0000

Email: writeme@aol.com
November 25, 2009

The Honorable Rickey R. Hendon

Illinois State Senator 5th District                    This is his actual mailing address. 

2928 West Madison Street

Chicago, Illinois 60612

Dear Senator Hendon:                                            

As a voting resident of the district (state) that you serve, I am requesting that you devote immediate and meticulous attention to the plight of veteran teachers who are employed by the Chicago Public Schools system (CPS). In case you are unaware, thousands of these veteran teachers have been unfairly and even unjustly removed from their former teaching jobs; furthermore, many have been denied even their basic rights. Moreover, these veteran, certified teachers are now being forced to work throughout the CPS as substitute teachers—just as if they do not have their full teaching credentials.

This means a huge cut in pay and benefits for these teachers, which has forced some of them to apply for unemployment compensation and even public aid. 

I strongly believe that these dedicated teachers are victims of discriminatory labor practices, for younger and often uncertified teachers are rapidly replacing them, and I am appealing to you to take prompt or immediate action in rectifying this situation. Students on both the primary and secondary levels are directly affected by being made to suffer academically and socially due to the loss of the expertise and guidance of these veteran teachers. 

Most of these veteran teachers—who are now forced to wear the appellation of reassigned, displaced and even honorably discharged teachers—have rendered years of diligent and exemplary service, and they deserve much better than the harsh and unfair treatment that they are now receiving, for they have produced generations of productive, tax paying citizens.

In closing, I am appealing to you, my elected official, to rush to the aid of these teachers, for they are truly under duress and in distress.

Sincerely,

John Voter                 your name here. Please remember to sign the letter whether by
                                   email or conventional mail.

